
“Hear the Word of the Lord, O ye 
nations, and declare it in the 

isles afar off”   
Jer.  31:10a 
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VITAL STATS on the DR 
Population: 10.913 Million 

95% Roman Catholic 
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to the 
In the Ministry Since 1983 
Missionaries Since 1995 

 
Indigenous Church Planting 
Training National Pastors 
Evangelism/Discipleship 

 

Dear Pastor and Friends, 

  Luke 2:11 proclaims, “For unto you is born in the city of David a Saviour, 

which is Christ the Lord.”  As we go through this Christmas season and look to 

a new year, we are encouraged from God’s Word. What a wonderful Savior we 

have! We are encouraged by His promises He has given to us. He promises to 

always be with us (Isaiah 41:10), to give us peace (Isaiah 26:3) even in these 

troubled times.  He directs our lives (Psalms 32:8) and we are thankful for His 

blessings. 

  We are encouraged and excited that we are seeing many visitors attending 

our church, Iglesia Bautista Victoria, and that they are hearing the Word of God 

preached and the Gospel of Christ presented each time they attend a service. 

We ask that you pray for the salvation of those who are not saved and pray for 

spiritual growth for those who know Christ as personal Savior. 

  Please continue to pray for our health, salvation of souls and protection.  We 

are blessed and thankful that you are part of our ministry. You have been a 

tremendous blessing to us and the work in the Dominican Republic this past 

year.  Thank you for your prayer and financial support. May the Lord bless you 

in the new year. 

     For Dominican Souls, 

     Ron and Kathy Valerio 

 


